
May 4, 2011 
 

Comments from Germany on the Endorsement by Mail of the SPCR for                                                    
Saint Vincent and the Grenadines 

 

Dear Andrea, 
 
thank you very much for the response form the PPCR Team for St. Vincent and the 
Grenadines.  
 
We are grateful that our concerns will be considered during project preparation and 
implementation. In our opinion, it will be of major importance that activities are clearly linked to 
expected outcomes so that change over time can be tracked, as outlined in the response. 
 
We fully appreciate that truly participatory processes are necessarily based on a different set 
of rules and therefore provide sometimes unusual and possibly challenging solutions, which 
also not only carry the opportunity for more ownership but also for innovative solutions.  
 
We therefore fully support the SPCR from St. Vincent and the Grenadines and congratulate 
the Government and the whole team to their excellent document. 
 
Kind regards 
Annette 
 
 
Dr. Annette Windmeisser 
Klimapolitik und Klimafinanzierung 
Bundesministerium für wirtschaftliche Zusammenarbeit und Entwicklung 
  
Climate Policy and Climate Financing 
Federal Ministry for Economic Cooperation and Development 


